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January 20, 2011

Stephanie Strength via email: stephanie.strength@usda.gov
Environmental Protection Specialist
USDA, Rural Utilities Service
Engineering and Environmental Staff
1400 Independence Avenue, SW., Stop 1571
Washington, DC 20250-1571

RE: Macro Corridor Modification – Request for Comment Extension
CapX 2020 – Hampton-LaCrosse

Dear Ms. Strength:

With dismay, I’ve accidently discovered that last October a Macro Corridor Modification had been 
filed and open for Comments through December 6, 2010.  I don’t recall receiving direct notice and 
have yet to find anyone who did, and I don’t know of indirect notice.

At this time, I request an extension of the Comment period to March 1, 2010.  The EIS process isn’t 
moving forward with any speed and no party would be prejudiced by this requested extension.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

Carol A. Overland
Attorney for NoCapX 2020 and United Citizens Action Network


